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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Kris Katrosh <kriskatrosh@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 4:14 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Paradise Valley sewage facility

I oppose this sewage facility. 
 
As an Arkansas citizen interested in maintaining water quality, I am opposed to the development and especially 
to the sewage treatment plans for the proposed development. Having read more about the situation, 
including examining the lawsuit to stop this development, I want to express my grave concerns that the 
developer appears to be seeking profit over the protection of our precious land, water, and wildlife resources. 
 
Having lived in central Arkansas the first 45 years of my life, I have enjoyed the areas in question as a natural 
habitat, including the amazing creeks and waterways, forests, and wildlife.  
 
Though I support responsible growth, and an increasing population will require additional housing, I do not 
believe our waterways and wildlife should suffer due to improper planning or other poor management 
practices.  
 
It is especially distressing to learn that a similar development with a similar wastewater approach has resulted in 
multiple violations.  
 
I strongly oppose this sewage facility. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Kris Katrosh 
 
 
--  
Kris Katrosh 
479-871-9924 
kriskatrosh@gmail.com 


